
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF TORRINGTON 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

MEETING CANCELATION 

February 11, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The February 11, 2020 Inland Wetlands Commission meeting has been canceled.    The next 

regularly scheduled meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on March 17, 2020 in the City Hall 

Auditorium, Room 218, 140 Main Street, Torrington, CT   


